
 

Market Surveillance Administrator |  403.705.3181 | #500, 400 – 5th Avenue S.W., Calgary AB  T2P 0L6 | www.albertamsa.ca 
 

  
 
 
 
 
NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 
 
Date: September 3, 2013 
Re: Framework for the Assessment of Market Harm: Further Extension of Deadline 

for Comments 

On July 31, 2013 the Market Surveillance Administrator published a strawdog report 
regarding the Assessment of Market Harm.  Comments were initially requested to be 
submitted by August 26, 2013.  This deadline was subsequently extended to September 
6, 2013.  At the request of a stakeholder, the deadline has been further extended to 
September 13, 2013. 

We appreciate your participation in these matters. 

Regards, 

/s/ Derek Olmstead 

Economist 

https://www.albertamsa.ca/documents/
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/Notice-re-Framework-for-the-Assessment-Market-Harm-073113.pdf
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/Market-harm-extension-notice-20130815.pdf

